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June 10, 2019

David LaFrance

American Water Works Association
6666 W Quincy Ave

Denver, CO 80235

RE: Approval of Amendments to Hawaii Section Bylaws
Dear Mr. LaFrance:

In January 2019 the AWWA Executive Committee approved proposed amendments to the Hawaii Section’s
bylaws. Section members were notified via email of the proposed amendments on April 16, 2019. Members
were provided with 31 calendar days to review the proposed revisions, in accordance with Article X| of our
current Bylaws.

These proposed revisions were voted on and approved by the Section membership with 96% of the returned
25 valid ballots voting to approve the proposed amendments.

With this notice, we confirm that the amendments to the Section’s bylaws are now final and effective
immediately.

Sincerely,

Kopusfum, et

Kapiolani M. Street, P.E.
Secretary
Hawaii Section

Cc: Mark Ohigashi, Section Chair
Daryl Hiromoto, Association Director



